
From: Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) <elena@judgewatch.org> 
Sent: Monday, December 6, 2021 9:34 AM 
To: 'foil@nysenate.gov' 
Subject: STATUS? -- CJA's 4 FOIL requests pertaining to the Legislative Ethics 

Commission, two on March 8, 2021 and two on March 10, 2021 
 
TO:   Senate Records Access Officer/Secretary of the Senate Alejandra Paulino, ESQ. 
 
On March 8, 2021 and March 10, 2021, I sent you four FOIL requests pertaining to the Legislative Ethics 
Commission.  I have responses from you to only two – and, as to the other two, I replied to your 
responses, but have no record of answers from you to either.  
 
To assist you in clarifying/rectifying the situation, I am sending you four separate e-mails addressed to 
each – tagging them #1 - #4.  To prevent confusion, please also respond separately to each. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Elena Sassower, Director 
Center for Judicial Accountability, Inc. (CJA) 
www.judgewatch.org 
914-421-1200 
elena@judgewatch.org 
 

http://www.judgewatch.org/
mailto:elena@judgewatch.org

